TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22nd, 2012


The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting on Wednesday, February 22nd, 2012.  Supervisor Virginia Stern called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.


  Roll Call:
Virginia Stern – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Joseph Norton – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Mark D’Agostino - present

The reason for the Special Meeting was to discuss the presentation of the Draft Master Plan by the Master Plan Committee.

Those in attendance from the Master Plan Committee were Chairwoman Carol Hanlon, Gary Lovett, Conrad Levenson and Robert Butts.  Committee members arriving later were Steve Gotovich, John Royall and Tom Angell.

Also in attendance was Attorney for the Town William Bogle, Jr.

The Town Board and the Master Plan Committee members discussed the draft Master Plan’s next steps: a public meeting(s), a town law for the Master Plan, SEQRA requirements and implementation of the Plan.  The Master Plan Committee was thanked for all of their work.  The Committee also requested that they be allowed to stay involved during the remaining steps.  Also briefly discussed was the Master Plan Committee’s recommendation to complete the last step of their process with a planner that would require additional Town funding.

After brief discussion, a motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, to change the Town Board’s March 5th, 2012 workshop to a Special Meeting, and then to change the date of the March 8th meeting to Thursday, March 15th.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows:  Supervisor Virginia Stern – yes; Councilwoman Johanna Shafer – yes; Councilman Joseph Norton – yes; Councilman Tom Dewhirst – yes; Councilman Mark D’Agostino – yes. 

A motion was made by Virginia Stern to adjourn this Special Meeting at 8:40 PM.  The motion was seconded by Thomas Dewhirst and all Board members voted in agreement.  Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell








Town Clerk
